
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Jack K & Jack S for super hard work in our spring clean. 

 for being a fantastic helper. 

P3/4- Bobby-John for always wanting to please his teachers. Adam for 

fantastic effort and dedication with the spring clean.  for great adding 

using partitioning.   

P5/6- Anna &  for great teamwork when painting during our 

spring clean.  for working so well with others. Mason for cheering Mrs F 

up with a beautiful ‘hello’ each morning.  
P7- Noah & Alexander for being brilliant helpers at our spring clean.  

 

 

 

 
  

 

                                         

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue No. 

9th May 2025 
Next week 

 Dinner Menu – Wk 2 

 

What’s on next week. 
Monday 12th May 
Piano 
Cricket Club – P6/7  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 13th May– 
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Spanish Club P4/5 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 14th May–  
Piano  
Shared Education P5-7 
Tag Rugby Club P5-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm 
Thursday 15th May–  
Flute 
Shared Education P1-4 
Gymnastics Club P1-3. P5-7.  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
 

Cash for Clobber 
A big thank you to 

everyone who 
supported our cash 

for clobber 
collection. All 

clothing has been 
collected today. If 

you missed 
remember we still 
have our clothing 

bank at the big gate.  

School Football 
We have had a busy week of football. We competed in the Harper’s Shield on Wednesday, making it to the semi-final. The 
team came from 1-0 down to draw the game and take it to penalties. Unfortunately, they missed out on a place in the final 

in sudden death penalties, always a tough way to lose, but they should all be very proud of their performances.  
Yesterday we sent another team to the football festival at the Joey Dunlop Centre in Ballymoney. The team worked hard 

together securing some great wins; including one fantastic individual goal from James S.  
The girls’ team finished off the week at the Lauren Wade Cup, competing against the larger schools in the Coleraine area. 
They were full of energy as always -two draws and one defeat in the groups saw them narrowly miss out on a place in the 

semi-finals. Thanks to Mrs Parkhill for coaching and Mrs Bellingham and Mrs Kelly for their organisation.  

Clubs – Next Few Weeks 
Monday – Cricket Club P6/7 Girls and Boys – Mr C.  

Tuesday – Spanish – P4/5 – Mrs F 
Wednesday – Tag Rugby – P5-7 – Mrs P 

Thursday – Gymnastics – Chris P1-3 (2-3) P4-5 (3:10 – 4pm) 

End of Year Assessments 
During the month of May, P3-4 will be 

completing standardised tests in Reading, 
Maths and English. P4-7’s results will be 

shared on their end of year report. These 
assessments are computer based.  

Along with ongoing class assessment and 
observation, these tests help teachers to 
monitor progress and highlight areas of 

strength and for development.   
 

Green Fingers Day 
We had a great ‘Green Fingers 
Day’! The school grounds look 

amazing thanks to the hard work of 
our staff and pupils. Shout out to 
our kind grandparent who helped 

mend one of our raised beds. 
We're so grateful for all the eco-
warriors who made it happen. 


